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CITY OF GRAHAM 
SPECIAL SESSION 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2015 
5:00 P.M. 

 
The City Council of the City of Graham met in special session at 5:00 p.m. on Monday, November 
30, 2015, in the Conference Room of the Municipal Building located at 201 South Main Street. 

 
Council Members Present: Also Present: 
Mayor Jerry Peterman Frankie Maness, City Manager 
Mayor Pro Tem Jimmy Linens Aaron Holland, Assistant City Manager 
Council Member Jim Albright Darcy Sperry, City Clerk 
Council Member Lee Kimrey Griffin McClure, Newly Elected Council Member 

 
Council Members Absent: 
Council Member Chip Turner 

 
Mayor Jerry Peterman called the meeting to order and presided at 5:00 p.m. 

 
Council Members discussed current boards and commissions appointments, the time and date of the 
regularly scheduled monthly meeting, the possibility of adding an additional regular scheduled 
meeting, the appointment of City Attorney and instituting a Graham Business Appreciating Day 
where Council Members visit businesses throughout the City to thank them for their commitment to 
doing business in Graham. In addition, City Manager Frankie Maness discussed Council pay      
dates, change in tax withholdings and the Council’s ability to participate in the voluntary 457 
Retirement Plan if they so choose. Mr. Maness also spoke to Council about the City’s auto pay 
option for water billing. 

 
Mr. Maness and Council Members discussed scheduling a tour of the City for Council Members. In 
addition, Mr. Maness advised that he would like to get the budget process, especially on the capital 
improvement side, started a little earlier this year. 

 
With no further business to discuss, Council Member Lee Kimrey made a motion to adjourn at 6:01 
p.m., seconded by Mayor Pro Tem Jimmy Linens. All voted in favor of the motion. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Darcy Sperry, City Clerk 


